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Group Excellence Continues Community Support through Educational Summer Program for Dallas Youth 
 

DALLAS, Texas— Group Excellence, an organization dedicated to the mission of motivating and inspiring students, hosted an eight-week Young Warriors Learning Institute for Dallas-area youth. The program, hosted at Hamilton Park United Methodist Church and Willie B. Johnson Recreation Center, consisted of 55 children, ranging in age from 5 to 16, and included studies in math, science, Spanish language, physical fitness, leadership and volunteerism. 

 

The Young Warriors Learning Institute provided services through a daily three-hour schedule that focused on problem solving, algebraic and geometric properties and physical concepts. Through field trips to construction company Hensel Phelps and aeronautics giant Lockheed Martin, the youth gained an understanding of leadership principles from top executives. 

 

“The Mercantile project in downtown Dallas was extremely honored to host a field trip for a wonderful group of kids with the Heart of a Warrior Foundation,” said Seth Ackland with Hensel Phelps. “It was amazing to see the excitement in their faces! The purpose of the field trip was definitely achieved – they were shown the possibilities of their futures and how education is the key to their dreams.”

 

The volunteerism project in coordination with Children’s Medical Center was the highlight of the program. As a gift to the patients, the youth created 89 “get-well” books that combined educational games with coloring sheets. 

 

The program was funded through the Heart of a Warrior Charitable Foundation, the philanthropic arm of Warrior Group, a Dallas-based, minority- and woman-owned modular construction firm.

 

“It [the program] has an impact on kids …,” said Gail Warrior-Lawrence, Chairperson of the Heart Of A Warrior Charitable Foundation, of the program. “They are kept busy and out of trouble, so they’re more likely to finish school and hopefully go into those industries that they might otherwise not have exposure to.”

 

The program was so successful that Group Excellence plans to repeat the initiative next summer. “We’re pleased with the direction the program went,” explained Matt Houston, Executive Director of Group Excellence. “Investing in the future is the main mission of the organization, and we remain dedicated to the youth of Dallas and furthering their education through programs like this.”

 

-more-
About Group Excellence: 
 

Group Excellence is certified through the state of Texas as a Supplemental Education Service Provider and brings tutoring to low-performing schools in Dallas, Houston and Austin annually through the No Child Left Behind initiative. Through the help of local undergraduate and gradate students for the educational and mentorship program, Group Excellence has provided more than 40,000 hours of service to 3,000 students. For more information, visit www.groupexcellence.org. 
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